
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

4th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Everyone enjoyed World Book Day yesterday - there were some great costumes and 

we read wonderful books.  

The Living Eggs are arriving next week. The ten eggs will be in a special incubator in 

the science room. We will watch them each day and wait for them to hatch. Check 

our website to see how they progress.  

Thank you to all of you for your congratulations. I am looking forward to carrying on 

the wonderful work all the staff do at Spa Camberwell. I will still be here with the new 

head of school. I will introduce you to them once they are in post.  

We have more training coming up next week. Key Stage 2 families – do remember to 

join Tennille on Tuesday March 8th at 9.45am to find out how to use Zones of 

Regulation, to help children manage their own emotions.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Please sponsor me! 

As you know autism is a cause very close to my heart so I am taking on the 

walking challenge WALK FOR AUTISM to raise funds for Autism Initiatives Group.  

The challenge is 8 days of walking 10,000 steps a day 

Please support me and go to my fundraising 

page https://www.walkforautism.co.uk/fundraisers/gemmawelch and donate as 

much as you can.   

Thank you so much!  

 

 

https://www.walkforautism.co.uk/fundraisers/gemmawelch

